
July 06, 2015



LARC moving toward a new home

The Community Southern Bank we are sitting in tonight is 
not our new home.  We are here tonight as a temporary 
meeting site as we prepare to go to a new building.  The 
meeting, next month, will hopefully take place at 2825 
Winter Lake Rd, Lakeland.  The location is 1 block West of 
US98 (Bartow Road).  The intersection has CR540 going 
East and Winter Lake Rd going West.  That is 1/3 of a mile 
South of the Polk Parkway.  This is a church that now 
houses the congregation that left our previous home after it 
sold.







We had 1 person pass his license 
tonight.

David McQueary – Technician



Driving Directions
From North Lakeland via US-98
Head South on US-98/Bartow Rd
Turn right onto Winter Lake Rd
The Yellow House will be on the left

From South Lakeland via South Florida Ave
Turn onto Edgewood Dr
Turn right onto Bartow Rd/US-98
Turn right onto Winter Lake Rd
The Yellow House will be on the left

From Highlands City via Bartow Highway/US-98
Head North on Bartow Rd/US-98
Turn left onto Winter Lake Rd
The Yellow House will be on the left



LARC Name Tag

If you are owed a LARC name tag but 
have not received it please contact: 

Bill Johnson, KI4ZMV
LARC Secretary



Guests? 

Do we have any first time visitors, 
guests, or people who just want to 

stand up and be recognized?



Traveling Members

Each year we have LARC members that travel 
back to their homes up North.  Keep in touch with 
our traveling members and bring us up to date on 
their radio status.  Let Bill Johnson know if we 
have a member that is ill or having trouble making 
the trip back so that we can keep in touch with 
these wandering folks.  If you are one of these 
people then send an email or give a call and let us 
know what is going on in Ham Radio elsewhere.  



Only  355  Days until

 

Field Day !!!

To be an operator get with Fred, K1DU, 
Do it now before it is too late!



Ham Radio leads us all in different directions.  Our 
careers have sometimes led us into Ham Radio 
and in other cases Ham Radio has led to a new 
career.  Each person has a different tale to tell of 
how Ham Radio has touched their lives.  Tonight 
we have a guest speaker that learned Morse code 
to support our government’s war effort.  Met a 
young man who was in the military.  Married that 
young man and ended up a ham radio operator, 
engineer, ARRL employee, and great CW 
contester.  Ellen White, W1YL, will be our guest 
speaker this evening.  She has a life time of ham 
radio to share with us.  



THE WINNER

Chet Carruth – AB4XK

The drawing for the radio was made at the July 
2015 meeting.  Ellen White, W1YL, our guest 

speaker was the person who drew the winning 
ticket.  The drawing took place at the end of the 

meeting.  The lucky ticket was verified by our Vice 
President, Mathew Stevens, KK4FEM, and the 

club Secretary, Bill Johnson, KI4ZMV.




